
SWIMMING POOL BOARD 

JUNE 28, 2011 

MINUTES 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:37 pm by Maple at the City Hall Office. 

Present:  Craig Bontrager, Julie Brehmer, Carrie Maple.  Absent: Kari Jakub 

and Marcy Hostetler. Also present: Council member Jeff Heckman, Gary 

TeSelle, Lisa L. – Citizen, David Henke and George Parizek of JEO. 

Bontrager publicly stated to all in attendance that a current copy of the 

Nebraska Open Meetings Act is available for review and is posted on the 

south wall of the City Hall meeting room.   

 

Discussion:  
Discussion was made about the diving board issue.  The diving board at the 

pool was under warranty, but warranty voided because of the stand.  New 

board was ordered but delayed in shipping.  They will call diving board 

company and find out where it is.  Lisa L. was concerned about the lack of a 

diving board at the pool.  She understood that the Pool Board was working to 

find a new diving board.   

 

Discussion was made about the expansion project.  JEO will put together a 

bid for a new wading pool.   

 

Discussion was made on family pass charges are they based on a number or 

an idea.  Also what age to allow children to swim without parental 

supervision at the pool?   

 

Adjournment:    

A motion was made by Julie and seconded by Craig. 

 

Respectively submitted 

 

      

         


